
From: Salvador Espino  
To: sal_fw@yahoo.com  
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2006 3:25 PM 
Subject: Noitce of Public Hearing on SH 114 - June 29, 2006 - 6 pm Open House - 7 p.m. Public 
Hearing 
 
Dear Far North FW Amigos: 
  
Here is the information for a public hearing re: SH 114 from .22 mile west of County Line Road to 
.45 mile west of FM 156.  I have attached the pdf file with more detailed information.  District 2 
and FW extends this far northwest. 
  
Date:    June 29, 2006 
  
Place:   Northwest ISD Administration Building  
            2001 Texan Drive, Justin, Texas 76247 
  
Time:    6 p.m. to 7 p.m. - Open House 
            7 p.m. - Public Hearing 
  
Sal Espino 
FW Councilmember - District 2 
  
P.S. - Under separate email, I will brief you on our Far NFW Town Hall Meeting that was held on 
June 1st at the Speedway Club in the Texas Motor Speedway and also city council initiatives. 
  
Salvador Espino 
Attorney at Law 
3009 Race Street 
Fort Worth, Texas 76111 
(817) 624-3352 Telephone 
(817) 624-6104 Telefax 
espino_law@sbcglobal.net 
 



 
 



 


